
 

 
Save the Date  

The Glitter Ball 
(Previously known as The Father-Daughter Dance) 

 
All Girls Grades K-8 Welcome 
Bring your Dad/Granddad/Uncle/Friend 

 

Saturday, April 14, 2018 
6:30-9:00 p.m. 

 
This is a PAL-sponsored event.  All questions can be directed to Trish Jeffrey or Marianne Von Jess 

JeffreyTrish50@gmail.com  OR   Marianne@vonjess.com 
 

 


